Florida Institute of Technology

Office of Enrollment Management
Graduate Admissions

Dear

Your application for admission to graduate study has been reviewed by the Graduate Faculty.

I regret to inform you that their decision has been not to approve your application for the Master of
Science degree program in Physics for the Spring 2015 term.

Please accept my personal best wishes for future success in your chosen professional career.

Sincerely,

Director of Graduate Admissions
Main Campus
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